
CareTech Arts and Crafts competition celebration event 

 

It was a great honour to be a part of CareTech’s Arts, Crafts and Performance Celebration held in 
the picturesque grounds of Whittlebury Hall  

Two young people from Hill House went along. Everyone dressed up in their best clothes and 
embarked on the long journey from Lymington to Northampton on May 20th  

We were really looked after; the welcome was warm and everybody seemed to know who we 
were and how far we’d travelled and it was great to be reunited with our Thunder of Dragons! 

It’s true they had been birthed in the classroom during education time, but without the 
perseverance and dedication of all our staff who encouraged our young people to work on them 

during the spring half term and at the weekends, they may not have grown up into the fully 
formed creatures that made their way to Northampton to take their prideful place amongst the 

accomplished artists and many inspiring creations in the CareTech Gallery 

Thank you to everyone for your commitment and enthusiasm for the project! 

We were thrilled to receive our prize of £100 voucher and a comprehensive set of art materials 

We are already looking forward to next year’s competition! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Paula Bardock (Expressive Arts Lead HHS) 

 


